

Morecambe Bay Archers

Committee Meeting

11/03/19

Present Helen , Ian , Alyson, Stef, Jonathan and Kevin.

Apologies David

Welfare

Helen commented about some safety aspects for some of the young archers- she had had to give them advice on conduct.

Treasurer

Kevin circulated and explained the Year to date financial position. He confirmed that all was running smoothly, there was still money in the bank and all was well. Phone banking was discussed again, especially in relation to competition entries.

The club currently has 48 members.

Tournaments

A good tournament was held in January and it was decided to make it an annual thing at Dallam. Around 70 people attended, and it was suggested to get record status for next time. Ian said he would look into dates for next Jan. A compound overshoot net is needed for Warton, and stands are too high and need adjustment (or buy new, we have the funds)

For the indoor comps, an online payment system would make life easier.

Records

Stef suggested holding an inter club tournament which Ian thought a non-starter based on previous experience. Our ground at Warton is too small for clout- Westmorland showground is the best bet for that. She has badges for 252,

classifications and Portsmouths. Maybe a monthly comp for specific rounds or a league? An email will be sent around before the AGM saying that all badges will be awarded then, as an incentive to make people go.

A discussion was held about Facebook and the various group pages and their most appropriate uses.

Last indoor session 27th March, move outdoors at the beginning of April. All equipment will need to be moved that night.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Date of next meeting - Monday June 3rd at Helen's house.